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From: Brenda Schrader <pj.bh.schrader@xtra.co.nz>
Sent: Wednesday, 4 April 2018 9:59 AM
To: mx.InfoClass
Subject: Mokau

To Whom It May Concern, 

As my husband and I cannot attend the public meeting regarding the relocation of the transfer station to Oha Street 
in Mokau, we would like to lodge our objection to this proposal. 

Paul and Brenda Schrader 
5 Point Road 
Mokau. 
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Attention:  
This e-mail message is intended for the use of the addressee only. If it is not 
addressed to you then do not read it. 
This e-mail and any accompanying data may contain information that is confidential and 
subject to legal privilege.  If you are not the intended recipient (the addressee) you 
are notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this message or 
data is prohibited. 
If you have received this email in error, please notify:  
administrator@waitomo.govt.nz  and delete all material pertaining to this email 
immediately. 
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